
 
 

 

 
 

Year 12 students will be formally assessed in all of their AS (current) subjects.  For any courses where students 

will / may not be continuing with the subject to full A level, this assessment will be by sitting the external 

examination in May/June 2023. Students continuing with a subject to full A level will be assessed by an 

internal examination in June 2023. Under exceptional circumstances, a small number of students may 

reduce to 3 courses earlier. These are important decisions and we endeavour to find the best option for 

each individual student. 

 

• Following the January internal exams, subject teachers will be discussing performance in each subject.  

• Students should complete this form by ticking the appropriate column for each subject.  They can 

discuss any issues with Mrs Lennon or Mr Wilbraham, to decide on the best choices for their exam entries. 

• Parents should sign this form to support the students’ informed choices. 

• To ensure the correct examination entries are made, this form must be returned to the Sixth Form office 

before break on 14th February (morning after Parents’ Evening) at the latest. 

• Students may have a follow-up meeting with Mrs Lennon or Mr Wilbraham. 
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